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I OBJECT to the proposed development at Brooklands Farm on the following grounds: 
 
1. There is a massive over development in this area resulting in existing surface water on parts of south street and 
Chestfield Road flooding. 
2.  Increase in sewage.  Our current system is already beyond capacity. 
3.  Insufficient infrastructure. 
4.  Huge increase in traffic on local roads which are already gridlocked. 
5. Higher demand on healthcare services: doctors, dentists, hospital 6. Impact on human well-being caused by all the 
above. 
 
Enough is ENOUGH! 
 
Denise Warman 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 




